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Roberta DiMezza

From: Serious Mail <seriousmail222@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 5:18 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Please Support  H-5668 Sub A - prevents the declawing of cats

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Honorary Legislator:   As a lifelong RI resident and tax payer,  I 
respectfully ask that you support William O'Brien's  H-5668 Sub A: 

"Prohibits the declawing of cats by any surgical procedure to amputate or 
modify a portion of a cat's paw in order to remove the cat's claws. Does not 
apply to any procedure performed for a therapeutic purpose. " 
 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Bruce Lossini 

Johnston, RI 
 
 
 
 


